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“How have North East 

schools changed since the 

times of Queen Victoria? 

 



At the start of the project we revisited 

what we had learnt about Queen Victoria 

in Autumn 1.  

 

 

Next, we used the text “You Wouldn’t want 

to be a Victorian Schoolchild” to promote 

interest in the learners. 

 

 

 

 



We then used books to find out 

information about what schools were 

like in Victorian Britain. 

 

 

   

 

 

 



 

 

Next we used videos and images on the 

iPads to solidify what we had learnt. 

 

 



Later, we used QR codes with 

preprogramed webpages to find out 

about the teachers in Victorian schools  

     

 

 

 

 



We then watched a lesson with a 

Victorian head teacher to find out what 

they were like. 

  

We compared what Victorian and modern 

head teachers were like and thought 

about the skills that both jobs need. 

 

 



For our end products, we recorded our 

new knowledge into ‘mini-books’. We 

thought carefully about what non-

fiction books need, such as their covers, 

sub heading etc.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Finally, we read sections of our books to 

the rest of the class during ERIC time. 

We linked this to our Skills builder 

focus of ‘Speaking’. 

 

   

 

 


